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REPORT  
 

SUPERVIVENCIA 2k20 
LET'S BOLDLY OVER COME 

 
The Department of Mass Communication and Journalism had conducted a programme based 

on Teachers Day in September 5th 2020 via Google Meet. 

 

Objective 

 

• Teachers Day Celebration. 

 

 

Description 

 

The programme named Supervivencia 2k20 , let's boldly overcome was inaugurated by Fr. 

Varghese Kollammavudy , CEO of Pazhassiraja College , Pulpally. Then Felicitations were 

addressed by our loving teachers Ms. Smitha Chacko and Ms. Neetha Francis from NSS unit 

of our college. Then we move on to the most extreme time of the programme that is interactive 

session with our teachers(Prof. Thara Philip(self financing director), Dr. Anilkumar 

K.(Principal of Pazhassiraja College), Fr. Varghese Kollammavudy (CEO of the college)) . It's 

an amazing moment that ever happened. Then, our student representative Ms. Sandra Sunil 

sang a song for everyone. Finally, NSS volunteer Ms. Mehtha thanked us all for this 

programme. The programme host on that day was our student representative Ms. Sandra Sunil. 

She was then announced that the event had come to an end. 

 

The chief guests of this programme : 

 

• Dr. Anil kumar (Principal) 

• Prof. Thara Philip (Self Financing Director) 

• Fr. Varghese Kollamavudy(CEO) 

• Ms. Neetha Francis (NSS Coordinator) 

• Ms. Smitha Chacko (NSS Coordinator) 

 

Participants of programme were students of NSS unit of Pazhassiraja College and student 

representatives of all departments. The coordinator of the programme was Mass communication 

student Ms. Drishya P.E. 

Output 

 

Supervivencia 2k20 is an auspicious moment for all the students and especially for our loving 

Teachers. Maximum students were participated in this programme. An interactive session with 

our senior teachers were the memorable moment of that day. Students from different 



departments were also took part in this programme and also this programme was associated 

with NSS unit of our college. After this programme we become very close with our teachers. 

 


